                                                EAST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL

                            SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS

                                                                   (MINUTES)

SPECIAL MEETING

                                           GLENDALE, KY       DECEMBER 2, 2005

The East Hardin Middle School Site Based Decision Making Council met at East Hardin Middle School at  7:30  A.M., on the    2nd      day of                 December__             2005,

With the following members present:

(1.)  Bob Wade     (2.)  Todd Haydon     (3.)  Kate Bateman     (4.)  Becky Smith

(5.)  Carla Wallace     (6)  Leah Krisher
Ms. Krisher asked Bob Wade, as Vice-Chairperson, to chair the Special Meeting today.

Call to Order  - Mr. Bob Wade called the meeting to order.

Recognition of Visitors

1) Charlotte Cecil

2) Dayna Gibson

3) Joey Brashear

4) Terry Cooke

5) Bonnie Dezern

6) Judy Boyd

7) Otha Ray Stearman

8) Garry King

9) Mike Kean

10) Renee Young

11) Luann Brashear

12) Mike Kinney

13) Gail Crain

14) Mary Carruthers

15) Jim Todd

16) Brent Wagoner

17) Tom Jaggers

18) Linda Nason & Lindsay Nason

19) Jill Wade

20) Sarah Berkshire

Discussion of Process for Appointing an Interim Counselor – Leah Krisher informed the group that we are going to be discussing the process for appointing an Interim Counselor.  The question was asked by Carla Wallace if the SBDM Council needed to go into Executive Session for this issue.  Ms. Krisher explained that since we were just discussing the process for appointing an Interim Counselor it could be discussed outside of Executive Session.  Bob Wade explained since Ms. Krisher has been appointed as Interim Administrator for the school the position for an Interim Counselor is now available.  The SBDM Council needs to decide when and how the position will be filled.  Kate Bateman inquired whether the SBDM Council has any legal authority in how this position will be filled or if Ms. Krisher could appoint whomever she wanted.  Ms. Krisher stated that she does have the authority to place the Interim but wanted to get the SBDM Council’s advice.  Kate Bateman expressed her opinion that we need to look outside the school staff to fill the Interim position because of all the recent changes and upheaval with the students.  She suggested checking with some of the retired counselors in the county who might be interested in taking this Interim position.  Bob Wade opened up this topic for comments from any of the visitors.  Jim Todd agreed with Ms. Bateman that the position needed to be filled by someone outside the school staff.  Mr. Todd stated if someone was hired from within that would leave another vacancy to be filled.  Mike Kinney expressed a concern that he didn’t want the SBDM Council locking themselves in by stating a definite timeline for this position.  Dayna Gibson stated that she agreed with Ms. Bateman that the students have had enough stress placed on them with the current situation and the position needs to be filled from someone outside the school.  Mike Kinney also agreed with this statement by Ms. Gibson. 

SY 05-06 Order #9  -  Executive Session – The motion was made by Carla Wallace and seconded by Becky Smith to go into Executive Session to discuss this personnel issue.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the Council went into Executive Session.   

SY 05-06 Order #10  -  Motion to Hire Interim Counselor from Outside the School – The motion was made by Todd Haydon and seconded by Carla Wallace advising Ms. Krisher to search and hire someone for the Interim Counselor position from outside the school staff.  Names were discussed that fills this criteria.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus.

SY 05-06 Order #11  -  Motion to Post Principal Position Immediately – The motion was made by Carla Wallace and seconded by Becky Smith to instruct Dr. Hughes to post the principal position immediately and to have Dr. Hughes send all names that apply for this position to the SBDM Council.  Discussion followed.  Kate Bateman amended this motion to include that only applicants with proper certification would be considered.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion with the amendment passed by consensus.                                                                            

SY 05-06 Order #12 – Motion to Adjourn Executive Session – The motion was made by Carla Wallace and seconded by Kate Bateman to adjourn Executive Session.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the council returned from Executive Session.

The visitors who had remained while the SBDM Council was in Executive Session were invited back into the meeting.  Bob Wade informed the group of the decisions that had been made in Executive Session.

SY 05-06 Order #13 -  Motion to Adjourn the December 2, 2005 Special SBDM Meeting – The motion was made by Carla Wallace and seconded by Kate Bateman to adjourn the December 2, 2005 Special SBDM meeting.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the meeting was adjourned.

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                                Leah Krisher         Chairperson

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                                Bob Wade             Vice-Chairperson             

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                                Kate Bateman       
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